
 
 

URGENT NOTICE 

Water Supply Interruption 

 
 

Monday, 17 June 2024 
 

Subject: Water Supply Interruptions on Vaalkop Water Supply Scheme Due to Flooding 

Incident at High-Lift Pump-Station – Plant No.3 

 

Magalies Water hereby informs consumers receiving bulk water supply from Vaalkop Water 

Treatment Plant of imminent water supply interruptions due to a flooding incident at High Lift 

Pump Station at Plant No 3. As a result of this incident, Plant No.3 has been temporarily shut 

down, for water draining to commence and for the technical team to conduct a damage 

assessment. Consequently, the following customers will be affected, in the intervening period. 

 

Vaalkop Supply Scheme (Bospoort System) 

➢ Rustenburg Local Municipality 

➢ Royal Bafokeng Administration 

➢ Rand Water Supplied Areas from the Scheme 

 
 

We urge all consumers to use water sparingly during this period, until such time the repairs have 

been completed. Updates will be communicated in due course. Magalies Water apologizes for the 

inconvenience that this may cause. 

 

Issued By: David Magae 
Manager: Communications and Media Relations 
Tel: 014 597 4636 
Email: davidmag@magalieswater.co.za 
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